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Generally, I am disappointed with these proposed reforms. There has been so many select committee, so many submissions. However, it seems – much that could benefit 
Local government has not been considered. 

 It appears, that the oversight that Councillors had is being transferred or watered down to the benefit of CEO and administration. The reforms do not give much detail as to 
who they will be funded and it appears, LG will be further impacted with increased costs. The 1995 Act is old  - however, there is not much wrong with it. What was wrong 
was the diminished accountability of the DLGSC in the LG area. There were provisions in the Act for either the Department or the Minister to act but chose not to enforce 
some of the conditions of the Act. 

I had hoped for much better. Sadly not the case. 

 

 

 

 








































































